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Dear Family and Friends, 

We pray you have all had a wonderful and blessed Easter season.   

In Thekerani, we are pleased to 
see that the church in Thekerani is 
growing.  Navincha has been 
faithfully going and ministering to 
the church there, and we now 
even are blessed to see the 
people having Bible studies in 
each other’s homes apart from 
church time!  

Soon the church in Thekerani will 
hold an overnight prayer.  We are 
expecting this to be evangelistic 
as well as encouraging to the 
church.  People from the community will be welcomed.  Pray this is a time of growth, 
and salvation.   

Perhaps you remember a girl who is blind in Thekerani.  We baptized her and have 
been checking up on her.  We were able to send her to the vision hospital.  

Gloria with sisters in Thekerani 



Unfortunately, nothing can be done to 
help her regain her sight, but we are 
hoping she will get a referral to a school 
for the blind so she can actually gain 
education!!! We were also blessed to 
bless her with some clothes and other 
necessities.   

In Bvumbwe, we are so blessed to have a 
church that is so faithful.  The youth group 
is still going on.  We will be making sure 
they still have daily Bible reading 
programs and weekly memory verses.   

We were hoping that, in March, two new 
churches would be planted....  well, let’s 
say they are half planted.  Hurricanes and 
funerals have slowed our travel and 
establishment efforts, but the people in 

both Mozambique and Phalombe are still ready and praying to be   established 
churches very soon.   

In fact, we are having a few months of evangelical focus.  We will be training the 
people in Bvumbwe for open air evangelism and will go out in different districts 
and share Christ!!!!  

Some of the youth just went with 
Navincha to Phalombe and did an 
outreach.  They met with some of 
the people that are ready for the 
church, and also were able to visit 28 
new households!! Navincha got 
phone numbers and will be doing 
upkeep there.   

We have planned, and God willing, 
we will be having two more 
outreaches this month of May.   
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Pray for Navincha as his list of ministry 
responsibilities is not only long, but keeps 
growing.  We praise God for such a faithful 
partner.   

Also continue to pray for Limbani’s visa.  We 
are enjoying time with family during this 
waiting period and know God has the best 
ways and timing.   

May you be encouraged, as spring finally 
blossoms, by God’s faithfulness and truly 
astounding love! 
 
God be with you all,  
Leslie  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Navincha doing a visitation 


